
Upcoming SUmmer Construction
· WOU is replacing a generator for Campus Public Safety
· Smith Hall and Todd Hall will be getting HVAC upgrades
· The Monmouth Avenue steam pipe repair will begin
· Rice Auditorium will receive improvements
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DEpartments
The lobby is
dedicated to Jack
Morton. The story wall
is located on the
southeast side of the
lobby. Awards and
memorabilia are
located in the lobby.

JAck Morton
The Courtyard has
room to hold outdoor
events and includes
benches, seating
areas, and a fire pit.
The plants in the
courtyard require
minimal water.
 

Courtyard
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Welcome CEnter Construction is Complete



cybersecurity

80-90% of CyberSecurity attacks are still coming in via email, so please be
very cautious opening links or attachments in emails. 
Red flags should always be raised when money is involved and short
timelines. 
Remember to complete the Information Security Training (in Portal). UCS
can provide any director with a listing of their staff and their completion
percentages. 
WOU's most recent Cybersecurity incident highlighted a real need to audit
the network drives (H, I, J) for unneeded files that contain personally
identifiable information (PII) or other sensitive information. Please delete
unneeded files, and secure the files needing to be kept by encrypting them
or moving them to DocStar.

TIPS FROM UNIVERSITY COMPUTING SOLUTIONS (UCS)

The WOU SALEM CAMPUS is 85% complete

ITC Construction is complete

Before after

The ITC construction is complete and departments have moved back into the
building. The building has a new entry, new gallery space, a remodeled bathroom,
refurbished main auditorium, a fire sprinkler system addition, and a full seismic
upgrade.



Colten Ruyle

Daniel is from Dallas, Oregon. Daniel
is bilingual in both English and
Spanish. Daniel is currently a senior
at WOU and is pursuing a Criminal
Justice Degree. During his time at
WOU, he has been involved with
many clubs and organizations such
as the Multicultural Student Union
(MSU), the Student Enrichment
Program (SEP), PLUS Team, and is
the president of the Omega Delta
Phi fraternity on campus. When not
at work, Daniel loves to go fishing,
hiking, camping, and swimming. 

Colten has been working and
volunteering in the law
enforcement/public safety field for
the past four years. He has
volunteered as a cadet with the
Yamhill County Sheriff's Office,
worked as a Park Ranger for the
McMinnville Police Department and
most recently as an On-Call Public
Safety Officer at Linfield University.
When not at work, Colten enjoys
hunting, camping, fishing, and
spending time with his family dog,
Riggs.

TWO NEw StAFF MEMBERS at CamPUS Public Safety (CPS) 

Meet Officers Daniel & Colten

Daniel Lopez Solis
(He/Him/His/El)

(He/Him/His)


